
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 100%  Kingfishers 96.9% Jackdaws 100% Hummingbirds 96.4% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 98.3% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos and Jackdaws 

 

Exciting trip for Hummingbirds  We are in the process of finalising details for an 

exciting event for Hummingbirds on 22nd May.  Watch this space!  The parent breakfast will 

now take place on Wednesday 5th June instead. 

 

Emergency Contact Details Could you please advise the Office if you or any of your 

emergency contacts have changed their telephone number, email or address so we can update 

our records accordingly. It is important that we have at least 2 emergency contacts for each 

pupil. 

 

Pupil Premium Do you know about Pupil Premium?  If you think your child may be eligible for 

any of the following, please contact Miss Stedman or the Office to discuss in the strictest of 

confidence. 

Free School Meals – Families who receive certain benefits may be eligible for FSM.  Registering 

for Free School Meals could raise extra valuable funds for the school to support extra tuition, 

additional teaching staff or after school activities.   

Adopted – Children in alternative provision funded by the Local Authority who were adopted 

from local authority care or who have left care under a special guardianship or care arrangement 

order are eligible to attract pupil premium.  This is paid to the school to help provide specific 

support to raise attainment and address the wider needs of vulnerable children.   

Service Pupil Premium – SPP is money paid directly to schools for supporting service children.  

 

 

Ducklings We have very exciting news.  Some of duck eggs have hatched and we have 3 fluffy 

ducklings!  The children and staff are very excited.  They are so adorable and being very spoilt 

and fussed.   
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Save the Date 07.06.24 The Friends are organising a wine tasting on Friday 7th June at 

7.30 pm.  More details to follow. 

 

Diary Dates Jackdaws Parent Breakfast - 2nd May 2024 at 9 am 

Bank Holiday - 6th May 2024 

School Photos - 8th May 2024 

 
 
 
 


